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Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee - Heritage Awards 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the 2024 Heritage Awards event not be held, with the intent to possibly allocate 

an award alternatively through partnership or sponsorship; 
2. That the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee be approved to seek out 

partnerships to present heritage award(s) for 2024 in the interim; and 
3. That the Heritage Awards format be re-evaluated prior to the 2026 awards. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on August 9, 2023, considered a letter from the Municipal Heritage 
Advisory Committee regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee received a presentation from Stevie Horn, Municipal Heritage Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Attachment 
July 19, 2023 letter of the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee. 


